RD-0347

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2002 6:15 PM

To: comment@bpa.gov

Subject:

Dear Steven Wright:

I am writing to strongly encourage you to adopt the Clean Power Agenda for the

Columbia River project. You are in a crucial position to make a decision that can

benefit the Northwest for future generations, as well as our own.

Frankly we do not much time left to make correct decisions after so many errors

of short-sightedness. I urge you to always keep the bigger picture in mind, one

that benefits our descendents and the descendents of all other living forms

whose existence makes this world such an amazing place. My husband works for

Bonneville Power as a high voltage electrician, he is currently studying solar and

wind power on his own to hopefully be able to have the skills to be on board for

the changes that we know must come.

It is absolutely imperative that we make wise choices right now. Please "step up

to the plate" and be instrumental in making a decision that will benefit us all into

the future.

Sincerely,

Linda Kelley

1830 Arthur St.

Eugene, OR 97405